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Tuesday 17th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I am pleased to be able to confirm that Grove House has now successfully converted to an Academy 
and is part of Pennine Academies Yorkshire Multi Academy Trust. Huge thanks to all the parents 
who supported us through the consultation process. Being in the trust really does give us so many 
opportunities to become an even stronger school and we are very excited about the next chapter 
on our journey. 
 
You may also remember that at the beginning of October, we were visited by Her 
Majesty's Inspectors who carried out an Interim Visit to our school. This visit was not to carry out an 
inspection but to gather information on how the school and its pupils were coping as they returned 
to school in September. The information taken will feed into the nation picture as we work through 
the Covid-19 pandemic. If you would like to read the report, it is attached for you and can also be 
found on the school website.  
 
Finally, I’d like to give a reminder about Wednesday’s parents evening. If you have not yet made an 
appointment, please contact the school office on 01274 636921 and a member of our administration 
team will be happy to set up an appointment for you. All consultations this term will be done over 
the telephone. 
 
Please continue to stay safe during these difficult times and if there is anything that school can help with we 
are only a phone call away. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Miss L Clapham 
Interim Executive Head 


